
From: David Delancey
To: Cannon, Glenn
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Glenn,
Everything looks pretty standard in accordance with abcc regulations. Is this something that
the town has in place already and is revising, or is it an added layer of regulation? If so, what
is the purpose of this? Is it to give selectman the same authority as abcc inspectors? 

In section 1.07 D, it says “No licensee shall pay an employee any percentage of the profits of
the business or pay an employee in any manner other than by salary or hourly rate, except
upon approval of the Authority” Are you saying that an employer can’t do a profit sharing
program with employees with out selectman approval? If so, it is a gross overstep of authority.
A business, if they choose, should be able to bonus/share profits with employees as they see
fit, not how the town sees fit. Thoughts, clarification? Thanks. 
-- 

David DeLancey

President

Lobster Trap

290 Shore Road

Bourne, MA 02532

@lobstertrap

#gettrapt
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